
Village of Hastings-on-Hudson 

Safety Council 

October 20, 2016 Meeting 

 

 

 

The Safety Council held a regular meeting on Thursday, October 20, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. 

in the Conference Room of the Hastings-on-Hudson Municipal Building. 

 

Present:  Gregg Bassman, Chairperson, Chief of Police Anthony Visalli, Stan Avedon, 

Mary McDonald, Robert Wilt  

 

Absent:  Superintendent of Public Works, Michael Gunther, Fire Chief, John Lindner 

 

1. Speed Calming Warburton Avenue at North Street 

A resident from Maple Avenue was asking for speed bumps or “slow down” signs to 

slow traffic coming from Warburton Avenue onto North Street.  Chief Visalli 

suggested possibly stenciling “Slow Down” on the roadway. 

 

Chief Visalli also suggested the purchasing of electronic radar signs in the 2017-18 

Budget. 

 

 

2. Handicap parking space I/F/O Riverview Park 

Chief Visalli was informed prior to the meeting that the handicap parking space in 

front of Riverview Park was already approved.  He will confirm it was approved. 

 

 

 

 

Reminder:  The next regular meeting of the Safety Council will be Thursday, 

November 17, 2016. 


